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I am an Alaska resident and MEA Coop member.  I am strongly opposed to any effort to
dismantle the Eklutna Hydroelectric Dam!  What an insane idea that I'm guessing did not
originate from Alaska residents who depend on that dam for electricity & water.  It's benefits
FAR outweigh the costs.  It is a source of reliable, affordable, & climate-friendly energy and
water.  Leave it alone!

Meg Rutz
Chugiak, AK
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